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TOWN OF RYE – BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Site Walk Meeting 

Friday, July 24, 2020 

10:00 a.m. –81 West Road 

 

  

Present:  Chair Phil Winslow and Selectman Bill Epperson 

 

Others Present:  Town Administrator Becky Bergeron, Tracy Degnan, Priscilla Metalious, Art 

Ditto, Dan Barron, Suzanne McFarland, Sally King, Jaci Grote, Tom King, Alan Bucklin, Mark 

Epply, Joe Tucker, Susan Shepcaro, Heather Reed.  

 
 

Call to Order: 

 

Chair Winslow called the meeting to order at 10:00 am 

 

Site Walk: 81 West Road, Tax Map 06, Lot 09 

 

Tracy Degnan from the Rockingham County Conservation District gave a brief overview of the 

property that NRCS and the Town of Rye will be jointly conserving.  She called attention to the fact 

that the parcel was originally an 81 acre purchase, but the landowner was retaining a small tract of 

2.08 acres.   

 

Chairman Winslow inquired about water rights on the property.   

 

Art Ditto, Rye Water District Commissioner followed up with questions about what the process was 

to acquire water access through NRCS and Rye Conservation Commission.   

 

Vice-Chair King said it would be a collaborative effort and would mirror what was done with the 

Rand property.  

 

As the site walk progressed, Ms. Degnan identified where the easement boundaries were and further 

identified where the SELT land boundary was.  

 

Chairman Winslow opened the discussion for public comment or questions.  Hearing none, he 

closed that portion of the meeting.  

 
 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Motion by to Adjourn at 11:11 a.m. by Bill Epperson.  Seconded by Phil Winslow.   

 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Becky Bergeron 


